
For more information and to see if you qualify,  
visit MyTPU.org/PaymentAssistance or call 253-502-8600.

5263 0323

Changes to our Bill 
Credit Assistance 
Program coming  
in April
Qualifying households will now receive a 
monthly bill credit for all utility services, 
regardless of payment, and can achieve 
additional monthly credits when making 
full and on-time payments.


